
This serves as documentation from the FCC stating the organization is aware of their technical difficulties 
in transferring KEOM Ownership Reports to the online Public Inspection File. 

 From: IT Service Desk [mailto:fccprod@midatl.service-now.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 12:04 PM
To: Peggy Brooks
Subject: FCC Help Case HD0000399606 Resolution

The information you requested from the FCC can be found below in the body of the email.
 
If you have any questions contact us at
 
(877) 480-3201.
 
Thank You!
 
Case Id: HD0000399606
 
Summary: Missing Authorization/Application
 
Description: 0005010988 FRN KEOM ownership report filed 12/4/17 not reflecting in public 
inspection file tranfer
 
**Please do not reply back to this message. The e-mail 
address is configured for outgoing e-mail only.**
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brooks,

The technical staff is aware of this problem and currently working to resolve the issue. However, 
we do not have a time frame of resolution. Your patience is appreciated.

If you have any further questions or need additional information, please submit a help request at 
https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/available-support-services or call the FCC Licensing Support 
Center at (877) 480-3201.

Sincerely,

FCC Licensing Support Center
8:00 AM – 6:00 PM EST, M - F
 
 
Ref:MSG1091716

https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/available-support-services

